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Renske Vinke
43628 Oehler Road
Soldotna, AK

Dear Local Boundary Commission staff,

I have lived at this address since 1979. We built our home in 
1980. I 
have a small farm ( I am the only one on this road that Resides 
here all year around plus have lived here on this road the 
longest)

The city has tried to annex my area for many years and the 
residents on 
this road have been against any annexation.

This time the residents have not had any opportunity to vote on 
the 
latest annexation proposal.

I understand the city board voted it in, with the exception of 
area 5, 
the K beach area where Mr. Cox, a city board member resides. 
This 
appears to be self- serving on his part, and unethical for both 
Cox and 
the board. The residents in this area don’t want their 
properties to be 
annexed either, and should receive the same consideration as 
Mr. Cox has.

The residents on this road have already paid the expense of 
providing 
our own water and septic services, and do not need these 
services from 
the city, nor should he have to pay the city for them.

We do not want to have to deal with the increased traffic that 
annexation will inevitably bring either to disrupt our quiet 
neighborhood.

We don’t want the city police and animal control here. Can you 
imagine 
ME with my farm having to deal with animal control. That would 
mean 
every time my rooster crows I be getting an fine??

Again, I am against the annexation, as is everyone else on this 
road who 
were never notified of these actions and given any opportunity 
to oppose it.
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This no way to go about making changes that affect so many 
people. 
Please put me on record as opposing this forced annexation that 
was 
passed by the board without voting input from the citizens it 
affects.

Sincerely,

Renske Vinke


